
Contract negotiations are underway, and will continue for the next few 
months. Members are urged to be extremely vigilant regarding Postal 
Service efforts to conduct employee opinion surveys. These surveys will be 
used against APWU at the bargaining table.   

Questions in opinion surveys are often designed to elicit a specific 
response or result. Surveys conducted by an employer are designed to 
circumvent bargaining with unions and are used in management's effort to 
reduce wages, hours, and benefits.  

There is only one way to ensure that you do not contribute to surveys that 
may adversely affect your livelihood: Simply refuse to participate. 

Since the surveys are voluntary, any employee can decline to complete 
them, PSE’s included. Surveys have been mailed out, remember it is 
addressed to you, and you do not have to turn it over to the manager.  

Your local will be doing a series of raffles, for APWU members that turn 
their survey in to their union steward. You can also send it to the union hall, 
or turn it in at a union meeting.   

APWU Postal Pulse Raffle 
3741 E Atlanta Ave 

Phoenix, AZ 
85040 

 
You may void the survey if you wish, by writing void or drawing an X on it 
with a pen or marker. Please leave your name, and write your contact 
information on the envelope (phone number, work location, and 
address), so we can contact you if you win.  
 
 


